
On Thursday June 8th eleven FOSM volunteers and the TTYL/YCC crew, accompanied by 

SRD Trails Crew member Jeff Cervantes for a couple hours, hiked in 2.25 miles on 10K 

North to continue work on a long realignment that the SRD has been working on for a 

couple years. The crews built new trail along this reroute in the vicinity of the 10KN-Ellis 

junction. FOSM volunteers benched tread along steep sideslope while the youth crew 

built trail on a flatter section. Temps were pleasant, which helped a lot on the long hike 

out along the Ellis Trail (three crew members hiked to 10K parking and drove to the Ellis 

trailhead to shuttle people back to their vehicles). 

The FOSM volunteers were Dan Benton, Claudia Bergsohn, David Bernstein, Jenny 

Blackmore, Luis Cuadros, Byron Garner, Jim Houle, Rav Nicholson, Bill Perkins,             

Eric Russell and Scott Sunde. 

The TTYL/YCC crew were: Jared Moyers (crew leader), Kineo Memmer (assistant crew 

leader), Ella Cook, Levi Gloetzner, Robbie Larrison, Olivia Lopez and Mari Salley. 

Photos by Jenny Blackmore unless otherwise noted. 
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                         A wide bench.  An SRD crew had cleared the corridor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     Jim, Eric, David, Rav                              Bill, Luis, Rav, Dan 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                           Rav, Luis, Bill                               David and Eric in the sun 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          That’s better 
                                                Photo by Claudia Bergsohn 



            Later, some of the FOSM crew jump ahead to work on the flats 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Byron removes a limb which                   Scott and Claudia find some 
         encroaches on the new trail                    spots that need a little help 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                   Kineo, Olivia, Robbie and 
                                                                                   Mari in the groove 
 
Ella and Levi from the TTYL/YCC crew. 
Beyond Byron in the background you can almost see 
the 10K-Ellis junction. The reroute is nearly finished! 



 
 
 
 
                                                                      Calypso orchid! 
 
 
 
 
                                                                            Photos by Claudia Bergsohn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                               Anyone…?   :) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


